
  
 
 

 
Dear Eagle Families, 
 
We are rapidly closing on this school year. Testing is largely complete, and we are endeavoring to help 
students make up missed exams. We also got to enjoy our music concert this week! Many thanks to Ms. 
Munafo and her students for a delightful evening.  
Tonight is the 8th Grade Dance at St. Augustine High School. As a reminder the dance begins at 6.30pm 
and students need to be picked up promptly at 8.30pm. Tickets are not available at the door. We look 
forward to seeing our students there! 
 
Starting next Tuesday June 1-June 3, backpacks should remain at home.  Teachers’ lessons 
will take into account that students will not have backpacks during the last week of school.  
There is no school Monday. School Ends at 12:50 on Thursday 2nd June. 
 
Yearbooks 
 
If you have not yet purchased a yearbook, they can be purchased for $35 (cash or check) during lunches 
 
Calendar Reminder 
 
May 30th – Memorial Day. No School 
June 2nd – School ends at 12:50 
 
Lunches for 22-23 
 
Free lunch will not be available to all students next year.  
 
For the 2022/2023 school year, school meal applications will be available starting July 1, 
2022. Visit https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/food/free/ for additional information or contact the 
St. Johns County School District. 
 
Electives for next year 
 
Next School Year Ms. Munafo will be teaching Introduction to Music Technology! If you want to learn all 
about sound engineering, music composition and technology as it relates to modern music this is a great 
opportunity to learn!! No experience is needed for this class. If your student is interested intaking this 
elective next school year, please ask them to stop by Guidance to sign up next week!  
If you will be an eighth grader next year and would like have PE with our Access points PE students, sign 
up in guidance. This is a great opportunity for students to be with and assist peers with disabilities.  
 
Testing 
 
 
 
 
 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.stjohns.k12.fl.us%2Ffood%2Ffree%2F&data=05%7C01%7CTrish.Conrad%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Cb01d397559a941a2b44d08da3ffd0bcc%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637892653299179609%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=9UWp4aS%2BI6uSD%2Fku9YIhSJPkFH9az3cERJtfeJ%2Bk26I%3D&reserved=0


 
 
Only Make -up testing remains.  
 
PTO Corner 
Not a fan of school supply shopping? Order a school supply kit for next school year! The items in this kit 
cover most of what your kiddo will need, and our school receives a portion of the sales as well. This year, 
you can have your kit shipped directly to your house!  https://1stday.sale/25675 
 
 
 

K.T. Gabaldon 
Principal, Sebastian Middle School 
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